Debbie Hammond <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
11/29/2012 12:55:09 PM

Status for David L. Weston

Dear Katherine,

Our office has been contacted regarding the application that was made for David L. Weston to received the Order of
the Palmetto.

Would it be possible to check on the status of this application?
Thank you for any information you can provide us.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Debbie
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